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The draft Energy Master Plan released last month by the Administration fails to meet the
climate crisis with the required urgency. It does not include either an immediate moratorium
on new fossil fuel projects -- incredibly there are more than a dozen on the drawing board --
or the immediate regulation of greenhouse gas pollution. These are the minimum first steps
we need to take if we are serious about averting climate catastrophe.

The EMP will set energy policy for the next 30 years and most crucially in the next 5 years
during which we must take immediate action if we are going to lessen the most draconian
effects of climate change. We need to get this right now or suffer the irreversible
consequences.

Thank you,

Carrie Cantor

Member of BlueWaveNJ

Montclair NJ
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